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Newsletter – Summer 2014
Welcome to another edition of the Middle Way Newsletter! 

Invest in loss
England went out in the World Cup very early and either surprised many or reassuringly did what many others expected of them. However loss always feels like a negative thing when we attach our emotions to it. Therefore when we lose something the emotion which cherished it and tried to maintain it is severed, and for want of a better description emotionally bleeds until it heals. When we are physically cut our body goes to work to try and heal it immediately.
When we decide to drop bad habits in our Tai Chi practice we may find this difficult as we have invested time and practice even in our incorrect habits thus it can be difficult. However if we take our emotions out of it we can in fact invest in the loss and create changes very quickly. Loss has no emotion it’s just we choose to invest emotion in it. So by choosing to invest in the loss and not the motion, weighing it down, we may just find the opportunity to achieve our goals. Summer Break weekend
Holiday dates 

Last class before Summer break: Thursday 17th July
Classes start back: Monday 1st September 

For further information contact us on

Email: middlewaytaichi@gmail.com
Grand Master Cheng Man-ching doing Bend bow shoot Tiger 
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Summer Break weekend Tai Chi in the Park
We will be hoping to arrange through the website a day or 2 over the Summer break where students can join up (possibly in Victoria Park near Bedminster) on a weekend to do some Tai Chi in an informal group. Dates will be posted up on the website when possible with contact details of you can make it.

 If you cannot make any of these dates then Chris and I hope you all have a relaxing Summer and that you continue to explore the range of possibilities that Tai Chi has to offer. Remember try to practice your Tai Chi in your life, and your life in your Tai Chi.
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